
South Carolina Chapter 
 

1. We have developed a monthly newsletter featuring articles from teachers 
across the state. Click here for the latest issue: http://eepurl.com/ciDGyz   and 

you can subscribe by clicking the box in the top left corner. 
 

2. We have been participating in the monthly #instagramELE challenge! The 
instagram account @desafioinstagramele develops a monthly set of words in 
Spanish that participants must address with a photo and caption. We've been 

participating with our @AATSPSC account and recently, we've noticed that 
teachers are requiring their students to participate by posting pictures, AND, 

commenting in Spanish on the pictures of others! 
 

3. Our Joint NC/SC AATSP of the Carolinas conference is coming up! 
AATSPSC.org/conference November 5, 2016 

 

http://eepurl.com/ciDGyz
https://aatspsc.org/conference/

